Yarch 26, 1962

Ve

Mr, Fo Le Stoad
Continental 0i1 Company
P. O, Box 431

Hidland, Toxas

Dear Fred:

Thank you for the oopy of your "Foraminifera of the Glen
Rose formation ¢« « « « "¢ Your peper has boen favorably
oommented on by people who know the subject wells; it is a
nice contributione I wish I had had opportunity to sse the
manuseript before it was printed, because certain minor
corrections could have been made.

I hope everything is well with you. Best personal
regerds, :

Sinocorely,

H. B. Stengel
Geologiat

HBS /6t



